From: J. Stuart - NOAA Federal <j.stuart@noaa.gov>

Sent: Wednesday, March 6, 2019 7:19 PM

To: Barbara Byrne - NOAA Federal

Cc: Cathy Marcinkevage

Subject: Re: ROC Daily update and CLC predation follow-up meetings

I don't think a meeting with all participants is warranted. I can give Chris a call or email if I have any further
questions. However still awaiting the additional weed control info from DWR - I'll shoot Tanya an email and
see what the status is.

Jeff

On Wed, Mar 6, 2019 at 4:59 PM Barbara Byrne - NOAA Federal <barbara.byrne@noaa.gov> wrote:
Jeff -- Is another follow-up meeting anticipated to talk about CLC Predation, or are we done?

Cathy -- The TBD CLC Predation focus group meeting shows up in ther upcoming meetings list on the daily
updates. Chris Wilkinson did set that up (we had a meeting last week and short follow-up on Monday) and
unless you hear otherwise from Jeff, you can remove that placeholder from the "upcoming meetings" section
of the daily update.
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